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TITLE 675 FIRE PREVENTION AND BUILDING
SAFETY COMMISSION

LSA Document #04-196

The Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission gives notice that the dates of the public hearings for LSA Document #04-196,
printed at 28 IR 1029, have been changed. The changed Notice of Public Hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on March 1, 2005, at 10:00 a.m., at the Indiana Government Center-South, 402
West Washington Street, Conference Center Room B, Indianapolis, Indiana; AND on May 4, 2005, at 10:00 a.m., at the Indiana
Government Center-South, 402 West Washington Street, Conference Center Room B, Indianapolis, Indiana, the Fire Prevention
and Building Safety Commission will hold a public hearing on proposed rules concerning the adoption of NFPA 1126, and licensure
of users of regulated explosives, including the adoption of NFPA 495. Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana
Government Center-South, 402 West Washington Street, Room W246 and Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite
325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection.
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